
 

Statement from WPC submitted 02.04.24 on the Appeals Portal ref:   

 

Waldringfield Parish Council’s statement re  AP/23/0074/REFUSE - DC/21/2391/FUL | Change 

of use of land for siting of 31 static units and 12 touring pitches and ancillary facilities - re-

submission of DC/20/5102/FUL. | Land Off Ipswich Road Brightwell Ipswich Suffolk IP10 0BJ 

– Appeal; comments deadline 2 April 2024 

 

Waldringfield Parish Council objected strongly to the planning applications DC/21/2391/FUL 

and DC/20/5102/FUL.  We wish to confirm that we maintain our original objections to the 

proposed development.   

 

In addition, WPC wishes to support the Statement of Case made by East Suffolk Council - 

Planning Inspectorate Ref: APP/X3540/W/23/3330089. 

 

WPC therefore respectfully requests the Inspector to dismiss this appeal. 


